
NOTICE OF INTENT

TO ADVERTISE

FOR

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES

The Public Building Commission of Chicago (PBC)

intends to issue (after November 26, 2018) a Request

for Proposals (RFP) pursuant to the requirements of the

Public Building Commission Act (50 ILCS 20 et seq.) for

the following design-build project:

Engine Company 115

PS3020

Ward 34 – 119th & Morgan, Chicago, IL

The Project will include site preparation, design, and

construction of a new  re station.

All information regarding the Project and the RFP

submittal requirements, evaluation criteria and selection

process will be posted on the PBC’s website at

www.pbcchicago.com and published as required by the

Act. No additional information is available at this time.

Please send all questions regarding this project

via email to Patricia Montenegro:

patricia.montenegro@cityofchicago.org. adno=STM000107447001


